
   

   

   
 

 
 

     
     

 

 

  
  

 
 

 
  
   
   

 
   

 

 

  
   

  
   
   

 
    

 

   
 

       
    

   
 

 
   

  
   

  
 

 

Unincorporated Governance Ad Hoc Committee Quarterly Update 

January – March 2023 

Purpose and Scope 
The Unincorporated Governance Ad Hoc will provide input to staff to explore governance solutions 
for unincorporated areas of Sonoma County. 

Ad Hoc Members Attendees 
Supervisor Susan Gorin 
Supervisor Lynda Hopkins 

County Administrator’s Office 
o Christina Rivera, County Administrator 
o Christel Querijero, Deputy County Administrator 
o Maggie Fleming, Administrative Analyst III 

County Counsel 
o Robert Pittman, County Counsel 

Meetings Held 
3/22/23 – Ad Hoc meeting 

• Discussed Ad Hoc scope 
• Provided an update on current District Formation Fund activities 
• Began identifying goals for 7/11/23 BOS meeting 
Direction provided to staff: 

• Prepare draft Ad Hoc charter for next meeting 

Status 
The Board of Supervisors established this Ad Hoc on 1/31/23. The first meeting took place on 
3/22/23. Staff are working with the Ad Hoc to refine the committee’s charter, which will be shared 
with the full Board of Supervisors in May. 

Upcoming Meetings 
4/17/23 Ad Hoc meeting 
5/22/23 Ad Hoc meeting 
7/11/23 Board of Supervisors Meeting - District Formation Updates/Presentation of Governance 
Solutions for Unincorporated Areas 
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